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Kim Kardashian wishes to be legally single again. She wants to
commit herself to her current boyfriend and baby daddy-to-be
Kayne West. According to People, Kardashian is done with all
of the rumors and wants to settle down in life with someone
who is worth her love. Her retort to rumors that her marriage
to  Kris  Humphries  was  all  for  press  is,  “…that   staying
married for the sake of the public’s opinion is what really
would have been fraudulent,” according to Hollywood Life.

What are some reasons to start dating before your divorce is
finalized?
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Cupid’s Advice:

1. Love: Love is love. You can’t stop the movement of love
upon another person. Love is  strong gust of wind that comes
in unexpectedly and is only embraced, never pushed away. Even
though the divorce may not be finalized, you shouldn’t be
penalized for falling in a deeper love than your soon to be
ex-husband. If you believe that you love another person, don’t
wait until the divorce is finalized, don’t lose that person by
waiting. Go for it.

2. Rough divorce: Experiencing a turbulent divorce can take a
heavy  toll on a women. Their vulnerability is high, their
confidence is low, they’re looking for someone to treat them
better than their ex did. Trying to rid them self of these
horrendous feelings, it is okay to jump in and start dating
again. You need to find a sense of hope and love in the world
because your life lacks both of the two. So don’t feel bad to
try ad find love again, you deserve it.

3. Emotions: Your emotions are most likely scattered if you
are going through a divorce, whether it was a rough divorce or
not.  Dating  again  will  inevitably  settle  out  the  mixed
feelings.

What do you think about dating before a divorce is finalized?
Share your thoughts below.


